
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that this year the Drama and Music department at the academy will be 
performing ‘Into the Woods’ as our whole school musical. Students from different year groups have 
been involved and have been working very hard. We have been extremely lucky this year as CAST 
Academy, Colnbrook have lent us all of our costumes and props! The dates of ‘Into the Woods’ are as 
follows; 

• Tuesday 6th February 
• Wednesday 7th February  
• Thursday 8th February  

Each performance will promptly start at 7pm, doors will open at 6.30pm. Tickets are available to all 
students during break times, in the Atrium. Ticket prices are as follows; 

• £4 Adults  
• £3 Children 

On the night, there will be refreshments and a raffle available. If you would like to donate a raffle 
prize for the show, please give these to your child and they can pass it on to either Mrs Bennett, Mr 
Hunter or myself.  

We hope to see you there supporting the students and seeing all the hard work and effort they have 
put in to creating an exciting and engaging performance of ‘Into the Woods’.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Katheryn Hansford  
Drama Teacher 


